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Expression of Interest (EOI)

UNICEF Pakistan is looking for suppliers of both on-grid and hybrid Solar Systems (up to 1,000 kW) within Pakistan. The solar system will require a connection to the grid and electricity infrastructure at each facility. Numerous projects will be undertaken to implement solar systems in the range of PV power 1 kW to 50 kW, and up to 1,000 kW, in locations across Pakistan. For a detailed EOI and the Supplier Profile Form, please refer to the link: https://unicef.org/pakistan/documents/expression-interest-solarization. The link is to be opened by using Chrome.  The documents are also available at the following link on https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/233304

If you are interested in registering your business with UNICEF or already registered, please send your duly completed Supplier Profile Form (available at the above links) along with the documents mentioned in the EoI uploaded at the links through courier services only to the UNICEF Office, Diplomatic Enclave, Street 5, Sector G-5, Islamabad. For markings on the envelope, please write ‘EOI for the Solarization’. 

If you have any valid query, pls contact UNICEF through email at mmalik@unicef.org. If you can not open the links, then please get help from someone who is an expert in IT.

The documents must be submitted as soon as possible, but not later than 27 May 2024. 

After the deadline, UNICEF will not respond to any query about the status of your response. UNICEF will contact the suppliers if any further information is needed.  

All the documents submitted by the suppliers will be reviewed by an independent technical committee and not an individual.  Suppliers meeting the requirements will be invited to participate in a tender leading to the establishment of Long Terms Agreements(s) that will by UNICEF and maybe other UN Agencies in Pakistan.
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